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Update on funding for new local authority pitches. 

The capital funding bid for 3 pitches at the local authority sites at Grafton (1 additional pitch) and 
Bromyard (2 additional pitches) was agreed at the budget meeting of the Council on 15 February 
2019.  Monies for the additional pitches at the local authority sites at Pembridge and Watery Lane, 
as well as the new temporary stopping place planned for Leominster, will be sought over the next 
2 years. 

The Council will be making an application to Homes England in the near future for funding from its 
Shared Ownership and Affordable Homes Building Programme 2016-2021. Any funding received 
from this will supplement or replace the Council’s own contribution. 
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